
Parking for Overlea ArtsFest 2024 

    

** NEW THIS YEAR -- SHUTTLE SERVICE ** 

Since Holt Park’s lot is small, please plan to take advantage of our professional shuttle service!  

Shuttle service by Next Destination LLC will run between Overlea High School and Holt Park ALL 

DAY between 8:00 am and 6:00 pm, to transport attendees (and vendors) to and from the 

event.  

• Park your vehicle in the Overlea High School parking lot at 5401 Kenwood Avenue, 

21206, and look for the white shuttle van. 

• A Courtesy Greeter will be there to assist you. 

• Shuttle will run approx. every 15 minutes or until full. 

 

Street parking is also available close to the festival on the following neighborhood streets:  

• Elmont Avenue (please do NOT try to park in the circle, as that is reserved for food trucks 

and performers) 

• McCormick Avenue 

• Greenwood Avenue 

• Glenmore Avenue 

• Dale Avenue 

The designated streets are marked with festival parking signs.  Be neighborly and do not block 

anyone’s driveway.  We work hard to maintain a good relationship with the nearby residents.  

 

Holt Park’s lot has roughly 45 spaces.  A volunteer will be placed at the entrance to Elmont 

Avenue to let you know if there are spaces available in the lot, and another in the lot to direct 

you to a space.  Please do not block anyone in, do not park in the shuttle drop-off zone, and do 

not park in a handicap spot unless you have the handicap parking tag for your car.  You will be 

towed.   

 


